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Members First Credit Union Announces Construction of New Headquarters  

The new 18,000 square-foot facility will offer a two-lane drive up,  

ample onsite parking and convenient access from the Amoskeag Bridge 

MANCHESTER, NH (January 28, 2020) – Members First Credit Union is excited to announce the 

construction of a new headquarters at the corner of Elm and Salmon Streets in Manchester. The 18,000 

square foot, three-story building will offer full-service banking with a two-lane drive-up, plenty of onsite 

parking, and convenient access from the Amoskeag Bridge. In addition to a full-service branch, the new 

facility will house the credit union’s executive management and back-office support teams. All personnel 

will be relocating from the current headquarters on 44 Bridge Street in Manchester once construction is 

complete. 

Similar to its newest location on Route 101 in Bedford, the branch will feature a welcoming, efficient 

design, outfitted with state-of-the-art equipment and open-concept workstations that will replace the 

traditional teller line configuration. By eliminating the barrier a traditional teller line creates, Members 

First is able to work more closely with its members and move with ease between their routine 

transactions and more private consultations. This allows for a more personal, secure and comfortable 

banking experience. 

“We are very excited to embark on this next chapter in the Members First story,” said Bruce Leighton, 

Members First Credit Union president and CEO. “Now that we’ve expanded our membership throughout 

the state of New Hampshire, it’s important that we maintain our commitment to provide the best 

possible experience for both our members and our employees. This new facility will help ensure we 

meet that promise well into the future.” 

Construction is expected to begin early this year with an anticipated opening early 2021. 
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Members First Credit Union offers personal and business banking, mortgage lending, online and mobile 

services while maintaining its community-focused appeal. To learn more about Members First, visit their 

website at MembersFirstNH.org. 

 

 
 
PHOTO CAPTION:  Members First Credit Union is planning construction of a new 18,000 square foot, three-story headquarters 

at the corner of Elm and Salmon Streets in Manchester offering a two-lane drive up, ample onsite parking and convenient 

access from the Amoskeag Bridge. Construction is slated to begin early this year with an anticipated opening early 2021. 

 

 

About Members First Credit Union  

Since 1949, Members First Credit Union has been a trusted financial resource in Manchester, Bedford 

and surrounding communities. We get to know our members so we can recommend the right solutions 

to help them reach their goals. In other words: we’re small enough to make a big difference. 

As a full-service financial institution, we offer the products and services our members need, whether for 

themselves, their family or business. And because we’re not for profit, earnings go back to our 

members, so they can save and borrow at reasonable rates. Membership is open to anyone living, 

working, or attending school in New Hampshire. 

For more information, call 603-622-8781 or visit www.membersfirstnh.org. 
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